
Brunststane Primary School - Spaces for People [3rd consultation]

From: Spokes Portobello <spokesporty@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, 10 Dec 2020 at 11:05
Subject: Brunststane Primary School - Spaces for People
To: <spacesforpeople@edinburgh.gov.uk>
Cc: Maureen Child <maureen.child@edinburgh.gov.uk>, Kate Campbell 
<kate.campbell@edinburgh.gov.uk>, Mary Campbell <mary.campbell@edinburgh.gov.uk>, Callum 
Laidlaw <callum.laidlaw@edinburgh.gov.uk>, Spokes <spokes@spokes.org.uk>

Dear Spaces for People team

cc to Spokes and local councillors.

Spokes Porty welcomes the council’s continued attempts to improve space for safety for active 
travel around Brunstane Primary and fully supports this proposal.

The use of full time ‘School Streets’ style filtering on Magdalene Drive seems appropriate in this 
case. We feel that a full ‘School Streets’ scheme, similar to those which have been successfully 
implemented around various other schools in Edinburgh, is the best solution to Bruntstane Primary's 
historic problem with traffic. We appreciate that this may not be possible under the Spaces For 
People scheme, but hope that such a solution is now being looked at in the longer term.

It would be good to work with the council’s waste team to limit use of waste collection vehicles, 
where possible, in the vicinity of the school during drop off and pick up times.

With kind regards,

Spokes Porty

Spokes Porty is a local group ofSpokes, The Lothian Cycle Campaign.
We are working to make walking, wheeling and cycling safe, easy and fun for everyone in and around Edinburgh East.
Contact us at  SpokesPorty@gmail.com,

 @SpokesPorty, or on facebook.
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